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Notice of Action by E-mail Between Meetings for 
Shriver Civil Counsel Act Implementation Committee 

 
In accordance with California Rules of Court, rule 10.75(o)(1)(A), public notice is hereby given 
that the Shriver Civil Counsel Act Implementation Committee proposes to act by email between 
meetings on July 18, 2025 at 10 a.m.. The proposed action was previously discussed at a meeting 
open to the public on June 5, 2025. The proposed action is to consider a mid-year augmentation 
recommendation of $1.4 million dollars not distributed during an earlier mid-cycle allocation in 
2024 to provide additional grant funds in fiscal year 2025–2026 to existing Shriver projects on a 
pro rata basis using funds from the current year. 
 
 
 
Written Comment 
In accordance with California Rules of Court, rule 10.75(o)(2), written comments pertaining to the 
proposed action may be submitted before the Shriver Civil Counsel Act Implementation 
Committee acts on the proposal.  For this specific meeting, comments should be e-mailed to 
shrivercommittee@jud.ca.gov. Only written comments received by 5:00 p.m. on July 17, 2025 
will be provided to advisory body members. 
 
 
 
Posted on: July 16, 2025 
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